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02AN401
Global Food Security
Debate

1 2.0 1 FallABC Thu7,8
グローバルフード
セキュリティ恊働
プログラム委員

This debate course is aimed at enhancing
common understanding among the program
participating students and at bridging the
food security topics with each thesis
research subject. Lectures are complemented
within the course by omnibus topics.
Students shall understand the mutual
dependence of food security at the global
basis. Discussion is encouraged over world
food security and sustainability for
achieving UN SDGs associated with the policy
and implementation plan. Topics is further
focused such on devastating effects of
climate change, sustainability of water
resources and land uses. Also associated
with agriculture aspects, further
elaboration of discussion will be made such
on mechanization of agriculture systems,
post harvest technology, integrated pest
management, crop breeding. Those topics
shall be related to the research topics of
each student within GFSP in order to allow
participating students over deep
contemplating.

Identical to
02AL401, 02AM401,
and 02AP004.
Lectures are
conducted in
English.

02AN402
Global Food Security
Internship

3 1.0 1, 2 Annual
by

appoint
ment

グローバルフード
セキュリティ恊働
プログラム委員

After comprehending the topics at Global
Food Security Debate, internship and/or an
individual study is conducted. Each student
develop a plan on survey research on
agricultural development, and conduct the
research either by desktop or by field
survey. Overseas field research is
encouraged but not required. University
overseas out-reach office, partnership
universities and other relevant
organizations would be used for the case of
field survey. A presentation of the research
is required.

Identical to
02AL402, 02AM402,
and 02AP005.
Lectures are
conducted in
English.


